Outlook.com Print Message

<u>Print</u> <u>Close</u>

renters vs pool use

From: **Steve Morrow** (stevem@broadstripe.net)

Sent: Tue 7/15/14 5:20 PM

To: 'chris hendrickson' (hendrickcj@gmail.com); 'Dustin Frederick' (dustin@local519.org); 'Ed

Delahanty' (whshed@live.com); 'Fred Salmon' (pheffy@aol.com); 'Kurt S. Blankenship'

(kblankenship@bluewilliams.com); 'Suzy Palmer' (suzypalmer1@me.com)

Based on Carol's report from the meeting with the Island County Health Department, I've updated the renters FAQ as shown below.

Let me know ASAP if this needs alteration . . .

Steve Morrow

206.718.0887 cellphone

360.678.8765 home

What about renters? While the current standing rules grant renters all club privileges provided that all dues and assessments for the property upon which they reside are paid, the Island County Health Department is requiring that pool privileges during 2014 NOT be extended to renters. This seems due to the very conservative stance that the county is taking due to the number of comments and concerns expressed to them. As a result, if repairs are completed and we are able to open the pool this year, only ACBC members in good standing and their family members and their personal guests will be allowed to use the pool facility this year. Renters and vacation rentals will not have pool privileges.

1 of 1 1/12/2015 4:07 PM